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The Honorable Susan Collins 
United States Senate 
413 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 

Fax: 202-224-2693 

Dear Senator Collins: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation (S. 1892) that will 
help servicemembers stationed at or underwent training at Canadian Forces Base 
Gagetown, New Brunswick, Canada, at any time during the period beginning January 1, 
1956, and ending on December 31, 2006 get care and compensation for being exposed to 
toxic chemicals. 

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue and stands ready to 
provide assistance in advancing this legislation. 

The FRA point of contact is Stephen Tassin, Assistant Director of Legislative 
Programs, at the above numbers or (stcphenUaJ,fra.org). 

Sincerely, 

tb~ 
National Executive Director 
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